
City of Phoenix 
WATER SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

200 West Washington Street, 9TH Floor, Phoenix, Arizona 85003-1611 

 
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION OF AWARD RECOMMENDATION 

 
AWARD NOTICE DATE:  August 20, 2024 
SOLICITATION NUMBER: IFB 2425-WAD-641 
SOLICITATION TITLE: Fire Life Safety Systems Inspection Testing and Repair  
SOLICITATION DUE DATE: August 1, 2024 
 
Recommendation: Bids received in response to the above referenced solicitation have been 
evaluated.  The Procurement Officer recommends contracts be award to the following lowest 
responsive and responsible bid Offeror: 
 
Desert Fire Services, LLC. 
RCI Systems, LLC 
 
Procurement File: The procurement file for this solicitation is available upon the issuance of 
this award recommendation and may be viewed by submittal of a public records request at the 
Water Services Department Procurement Section. 
 
Transparency Policy: As set forth in the solicitation, offerors are reminded that the City’s 
Transparency Policy governing communications between offerors (and their representatives) 
and City of Phoenix executives remains in effect through the date of City Council Award.  
Offerors wishing to communicate with members of the City Council, the Mayor or other city 
executives regarding this solicitation shall direct all such requests through the Procurement 
Officer identified below. 
 
 
 
 

Steve De La Huerta 
Procurement Officer 
Steve De La Huerta 
steve.delahuerta@phoenix.gov 
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